
Autumn Statement 2013  
 
Following yesterday evening’s announcement by the Chancellor of the Exchequer, 
that the Autumn Statement 2013 will now be held on Thursday 5 December, the UK 
Debt Management Office is announcing that there is no change its published 
operations calendar. However, the agendas for the quarterly consultation meetings 
(to be held on Monday 9 December) will now be published at 3.30pm on Thursday 5 
December.  
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